

April 6, 1978

Wat-Sub.

Mr. Jim Norman, Vice President Turkey Mountain Estates, inc. Shell Knob, MO 65747

Dear Mr. Norman:

A routine inspection was made of the condition and operation of the public water supply serving Turkey Mountain Estates No. 2 Subdivision, Shell Knob, Missouri, by a representative of the Division of Environmental Quality on March 30, 1978.

At the time of this inspection it appeared that the supply was being operated and maintained in a satisfactory manner.

A review of the bacteriological record indicates that the supply met minimum safe drinking water standards during the year 1977.

Those responsible for the operation and maintenance of the supply are to be commended for their efforts.

Sincerely yours.

and masse

Orvis Massey

Environmental Engineer Springfield Regional Office Department of Natural Resources

JRN: OM: CM

cc: Water Supply Program

Approved:

Wohn R. Nixon, P.E. Regional Administrator Springfield Regional Office Department of Natural Resources

Joseph P. Teasdale Carolyn Ashford Desert Springfield Responds Cares

Vate 8-28-78 Case No. 4

Reporter 7